
                                                                                                                  

 Brought to you by   
           

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  20 Jay Street 
Suite 740 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  Brooklyn, NY 11201 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   TEL 212.366.6900  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   FAX 212.366.1778 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   www.artspire.org 

 
                                               20 Jay Street, Suite 740 
   
       

 

 

February 28, 2013 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We are pleased to confirm that Jodi Savitz’s project Girl on Girl is being sponsored by Artspire, a 

program of the New York Foundation for the Arts. 

 

The New York Foundation for the Arts is a public foundation established by the New York State 

Council on the Arts in 1971. The Foundation's broad purpose is to work with the arts community 

throughout the country to develop and facilitate programs in all disciplines. 

 

The Foundation is a 501(c)(3) corporation; under Internal Revenue Service regulations it qualifies as 

tax-exempt. All grants, in-kind donations and other contributions should be made payable to the 

New York Foundation for the Arts, and accompanied by a cover letter specifying the purpose or 

restrictions, if any, of the grant.  Any contributions of cash, securities, or materials made to the 

Foundation on behalf of Girl on Girl are tax deductible to the full extent allowed by law.  The 

Foundation is prepared to provide you with financial accounting of the contributed funds. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this project or Artspire, please let me know.  

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Eleanor Whitney 

Program Officer, Fiscal Sponsorship, External Affairs 

Information and Services 

 


